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January 21, 2019

Ms. Kirsten Walli

Board Secretary

Ontario Energy Board

PO Box 2319

2300 Yonge Street, 27th floor
Toronto, ON M4P 1E4

Dear Ms. Walli:

Re:

Toronto Hydro-Electric System Limited (“Toronto Hydro”)

Custom Incentive Rate-setting (“Custom IR”) Application for 2020-2024 Electricity Distribution
Rates and Charges — Interrogatory Responses

OEB File No. EB-2018-0165

Pursuant to Procedural Order No. 2, issued on November 21, 2018, please find enclosed an electronic

version of Toronto Hydro’s Interrogatory Responses. Ten physical copies of the Interrogatory

Responses will follow via courier.

Toronto Hydro received over 1,800 interrogatories, including subparts, from:

OEB Staff (“Staff”) on December 18, 2018,

Association of Major Power Consumers in Ontario (“AMPCO”) on December 19, 2018,

Building Owners and Managers Association (“BOMA”) on December 18, 2018,

Consumers Council of Canada (“CCC”) on December 13, 2018,

Distributed Resource Coalition (“DRC”) on December 18, 2018,

Energy Probe Research Foundation (“EP””) on December 18, 2018 and on December 19, 2018,
Greater Toronto Apartment Association (“GTAA”) granted intervenor status on January 3, 2019,
Mr. Norman Hann (“Hann”) on December 18, 2018,

Power Workers Union (“PWU”) obtained from the OEB online portal on December 19, 2018,
School Energy Coalition (“SEC”) on December 17, 2018, and

Vulnerable Energy Consumers Coalition (“VECC”) on December 19, 2018.



Certain interrogatories requested excel or other data files. Where applicable, Toronto Hydro has

provided these files with the filenames indicating the interrogatory to which they correspond.

In addition, a number of interrogatory responses contain confidential information. Under separate
cover, Toronto Hydro requests that these responses be treated confidentially, pursuant to the OEB’s

Rules of Practice and Procedure and the OEB’s Practice Direction on Confidential Filings.

Lastly, a number of interrogatories requested 2018 updated or actual results. In most instances, this
information could not be provided because Toronto Hydro has not completed its year-end processes for
2018. The Applicant intends to provide 2018 financial and performance-related results in the
application update. By February 13, 2019, Toronto Hydro will advise the OEB as to when the application

update will be filed, in accordance with Procedural Order No. 2.
Please contact me directly if you have any questions or concerns.

Respectfully,

fibr ] 5ee

Andrew J. Sasso
Director, Regulatory Affairs
Toronto Hydro-Electric System Limited

cc: Lawrie Gluck, OEB Case Manager
Michael Millar, OEB Counsel
Parties of Record
Amanda Klein, Toronto Hydro
Charles Keizer, Torys LLP
Daliana Coban, Toronto Hydro
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